NICTA

National Information Communications Technology Authority

PUBLIC CONSULTATION NOTICE:
SECOND ROUND - DRAFT RULE ON

TELECOMMUNICATIONS QUALITY OF SERVICE
PERFORMANCE MONITORING

We make reference to NICTA's Consultation Paper dated 17 September
2019 in relation to the draft “Rule on Telecommunications Quality of Service
Performance Monitoring” for mobile telephony and broadband internet
access services.

We advise that all submissions received have been uploaded on NICTA’s
Public Register consistent with the requirements under sub section 229(3)
of the National ICT Act 2009. The submissions received contain a range of
views and arguments in relation to the proposed Rule. In light of this NICTA
is now inviting all interested parties to provide further comments if they wish
to on the proposed Consultation Paper and to the submissions already
received.

Second round comments will be received up to close of business on Friday,
6 December 2019. It is up to the respondents to determine what they

might wish to cover in the comments, NICTA encourages second round
submissions to address comments made by other respondents in the first
round and the provision of any further information that is considered relevant
but not included in the public discussion to date.

Please direct any enquiries to Mrs Andirauga Paru Nongkas Principal
Consumer Analyst on telephone 3033207 during business hours or email:

anongkas@nicta.gov.pg -
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